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Topaz newsletter                            

     

We have introduced Chester the cat who reminds us to be curious learners. The frost looked very 

beautiful when we went outside to think like scientists. We took our magnifiers and learnt the skill of 

looking very closely.  

 

 

The Murray family have very kindly built us a 

reading platform that we are very keen to 

practise our reading skills. Thank you! 

 

Dates 

Open afternoons are next week on Monday or Thursday 

from 3pm. 

13.12.2016 Christmas Nativity (We will also sell drinks 

and biscuits to raise more funds) 

 

Xmas Fair 

Next Friday at 4.30 our stall will be open at the 

Christmas fair. All of the children will have 

made an item to sell. There will be other items 

to tempt you as well. This is part of our 

economic awareness learning. All money raised 

will be spent by the class. Last year the class 

decided to buy some new dressing up items. 

Please put the date in your diary and come 

along to support us. The event is run by 

‘Friends of Alexander Hosea’.  

 


